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HILDENBOROUGH CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL
To be the best we can be, for ourselves, for others and for God.
                                                                              
30th April 2021
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Dear Parents, 


Sir Linkalot spelling app


In order to support the children with their spellings, we are trialling a new spelling app called Sir Linkalot. This is an award-winning app which engages children by teaching them spelling through short videos with catchy mnemonics (rhymes, acronym, image, phrase, or a sentence) and explanations of the word meanings.  For the older children there are also short videos from Susie Dent (Lexicographer from Countdown) about the word origins which are really fascinating.

We are trialling this within school to support our spelling lessons and hope that combined with the children using this at home that our pupils will become enthused about spellings and find learning them much easier. The app is divided into a series of levels and the children work through these and complete the multiple- choice quiz at the end of each level.  

We will be trialling this for this term, instead of spelling shed, and will be asking for your feedback to see how your child finds using this at home.

Have a look at this parental video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aKYxjL694lA and watch Sir Linkalot himself explain how the app works along with demonstrations of  how the links that are made.

The login details are:
Login: trial       Passcode: AAJNQBMCYH (in capitals).

For children in Year 2 and above please start at ‘Key Keats’ and start by doing the multiple-choice quiz down the bottom to see if they know them all – there are also crosswords to complete which are an excellent challenge For children in Years R and 1 please start at ‘Pie Plath’ and just try a few each day.

If your child does not know how to spell the words in each section, please get them to practise them by working through the videos (and writing down the words) and then retest. Please send in photos/screenshots of when they get 100% to their class teacher.  The children can then progress onto the next level.    

If your child gets hooked and wants to see more mad-cap antics from Sir Linkalot, he releases optional lesson videos on You tube (hence this must be watched with an adult) on a Tuesday and Thursdays at 4.30pm.

We look forward to hearing and seeing, in the children’s writing, the impact of this app.

Many thanks, 

Mrs Morrish

English Lead, KS1 Lead and Year 2 Teacher
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